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I strongly oppose diverting additional future tax revenue towards the construction of a 

baseball stadium. At a time when the state is already unable to fund critical priorities, 

such as public education, mass transit, and climate action, we should not be 

allocating a billion dollars towards a “nice-to-have” project that generates only a few 

hundred jobs at great cost. 

 

The Legislature previously allocated several hundred million dollars towards this 

stadium in 2003. That’s already enough to invest for the 500 or so permanent jobs 

that will be created. 

 

Please prioritize vital public services over a baseball stadium by.voting NO on SB 

110-A to deny a floor vote for this wasteful bill. 

 

Scott Shurtleff 

SW Portland 

 


